
 

 
 

MIDDLEWICH HIGH SCHOOL 

“EXCELLENCE IN LEARNING - ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL” 
 

“Middlewich High School students enjoy coming to School. Students say they feel safe and confident to be themselves. 
Students respect each other’s differences.”  

 (Ofsted Nov 2019) 
 

Head of Science 
 

Starting April 2022 – September 2022 (Start date negotiable) 
Salary MPS – UPS + TLR 2C 

 
We are looking to appoint an inspirational colleague, to lead our successful Science department. After a period of 

sustained curriculum development, we want to consolidate and build on present best practice, cultivate a new 
strategic vision to create greater progress and improve standards even further. We are looking for someone to join 

our central leadership team and bring fresh insight to further enhance our Science curriculum provision. 
 

Closing Date – Monday 18th October 2021 – 12.30pm  
Interviews to take place from Wednesday 20th October 2021 

 
To apply for this position, please complete the Cheshire East application form and letter of application and return to 

lplatt@mhs.school 
  

The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare and safety of children and young people and 
expects all staff to share this commitment. The successful applicant must have enhanced DBS disclosure and 

satisfactory references.  The School is an equal opportunities employer.   
 

For a Job Description and further application details, please visit the school website 
www.middlewichhigh.cheshire.sch/vacancies 

 
If you require any further information please email: Mrs L Platt (Personnel Officer) at lplatt@mhs.school 
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